Dear all, 

We are very excited to announce that after a break due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are now back organising our events starting with our RSG Belgium VIRTUAL Student Symposium! It will take place virtually on 4th December 2020. During the symposium we will host a number of selected student and early-career researchers talks, a virtual poster panel and a social interaction session. 

We are also extremely happy to have prof. Laurent Gatto of the De Duve Institute of UCLouvain give a keynote talk on “Becoming a better scientist with open and reproducible research”.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Would you like to present your work as an oral presentation or a poster? Would you like to meet your fellow colleagues and learn about the advances in bioinformatics in Belgium? Then visit our webpage (http://www.rsg-belgium.iscbsc.org/event/student-symposium/student-symposium-04-12-2020/) and find more information about the registration and abstract submission procedure. Registration is free, but mandatory. 

Abstract submission deadline: 8th November 2020
Registration deadline: 30th November 2020

P.S. In case you had submitted your work for the previously cancelled RSG Belgium Student Symposium that was supposed to take place in May, please re-register and re-submit your abstract.

We are looking forward to meeting you all at our symposium! 

Best regards,

The RSG Belgium board
